
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 8th February 2019 
  
Weekly Communication  
 
Dear Parents 
 
We cannot quite believe that we have just finished the penultimate week of this half term. It really does feel 
like time is whizzing by. This week we have been thrilled to have had many fantastic experiences in school, 
including an Outdoor Learning Day for Year 2 focussing on their topic of Africa. Next week our learning 
opportunities continue with trips for Year 4, Year 3 and Year 2 to different locations around Wakefield. It is 
always great for our children to take part in a broad range of visits to further deepen the learning that has 
taken place.  

E-Safety Week 

This week we have looked at e-safety as part of the national awareness week, although this is something 
that is built into our curriculum throughout the year. We have spoken to all of the children in school about 
how they need to keep safe online, focussing on password safety and not revealing personal details.  

Bake Sale 

Our Head of Charities, Maisy, has organised for a Bake Sale in school to be held on Friday 15th February. 
The funds from this sale will all go towards ‘The Rockin R’ charity, which is the charity we are focussing on 
for this academic year. Please can we ask for donations of buns and cake to be brought to school on the 
morning of Friday 15th February that do not contain nuts. Children will be invited to buy these products 
during the morning for a 50p donation. Please can we ask for all boxes to be named so that these can be 
returned to your child at the end of the day.  

World Book Day 

This year we are hosting our World Book Day celebrations in school on Friday 8th March. As ever, we will be 
hosting our annual World Book Day parade on the morning of that day where children and staff can ‘show-
off’ their costumes. All children are invited to dress up as their favourite book character. Please do join us 
on this morning if you can – it really is a fantastic start to the day.  

PTA Disco 

Please see a reminder poster below about our up and coming disco next week. 

Have a great weekend. 

 
Kind Regards 
Miss Brook & Mr Palin 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


